
Exam season 2022 

Information for Year 13 students and their parents and carers 

Over the course of the next week or so, we will be providing information to support students in their preparation for 

the forthcoming exams season.  This information will be added to the exams section of the school website as it is 

published. 

Students will be given their exam timetables via tutors on Friday morning.  They should check these carefully to 

ensure the entries are as they are expecting. 

Later next week, we will publish the arrangements for the exams themselves and supplementary information to 

support students through the exams in the case they have questions.  These arrangements will be very similar to 

those we have had in place for the mock exams.  We will also publish details of special consideration, mainly 

focusing on what to do in cases of Covid when the exams are taking place. 

Below are two resources which you can access at this stage.  The first is a guide to exams and assessments this year, 

the second is a guide to coping with exam pressure.    

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/student-guide-to-exams-and-formal-assessments-in-2021-to-

2022/student-guide-to-exams-and-formal-assessments-in-2021-to-2022 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coping-with-exam-pressure-a-guide-for-students/coping-with-exam-

pressure-a-guide-for-students 
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